
 
Attention Parents! 

 
On Thursday, February 11th, the 1st-3rd grade students 
will be going to Lincoln Middle School to see Washington 
School’s performance of the Lion King. The buses will 
pick us up at 8:45am and we will return to Kennedy at 
10:30am. 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
*No chaperones are needed for this trip. 
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